
 

           Visit our Facebook Page at “Southtown Dahlia Club,”   our website at www.SouthtownDahliaClub.com  
                E-Mail: SouthtownDahliaClub1@gmail.com                     Speakers available for your garden club.       
 
 

Southtown Dahlia Club invites all to Visit and Participate in our 

87th Annual Dahlia Show 
Labor Day Weekend 2024 

Open to the Public – no Admission Fees, Free Parking, Accessible Venue  

Saturday 8/31/2024    1 pm – 4:00 pm 

Sunday 9/1/2024       10 am - 4:00 pm  

Set up hours for Competitors Fri 8/30/2024  6pm – 10pm, Sat 8/31/2024 6-10am  

Competitor info:           https://southtowndahliaclub.com/dahlia-show 

 

• Over 600 Show Blooms will be on display from Micro to Giant  

• Largest Dahlia in the World Entries will be on display 

• Vote for the People’s Choice Winner 

• Wonderful Event the Whole Family will Enjoy! 

• If you have a dahlia in bloom on 8/31/24 you can enter it! We will show you how! 

Crestwood Civic Center 
13820 S. Cicero 
Crestwood, IL  60418 
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